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Dear Praying and Supporting Friends, 

In the follow-up mode – as I mentioned in previous letters, 
our summer and Christmas activities can be labeled as 
“outward” ministry. A subsequent phase, which we are 
currently in, can be labeled “inward” ministry. The difference 
between the two is that during Summer and Christmas we go 
out and reach the people where they are – “outside”. 
Currently, the people come in and we minister them 
“inside”. 

During summer season we go out to parks, 
playgrounds, schoolyards, town square – where we 
present programs with the Gospel message or carry-
on personal conversations. The follow-up mode – is 
when we invite people to our homes or Church and we minister to 
them thru number of different activities, including Sunday services.  

The moment has arrived – as it goes in life…, our oldest 
daughter Rachel privileged us with a new status – Grandparents. 
And for this Occasion, we will be in the States from mid-March to 
mid-May welcoming our first Grandbaby. The Day, as per doctor, is 
March 22nd. However, Grandbaby – he or she – shall have the last 
word. Indeed! 
                           

Thank you for your continued financial support and 
faithfully standing before the Throne of His Grace on our behalf 
while we share the gospel in Slovakia.  

 
 
 

For His Utmost High,  
 

Peter and Zorka Abrman 
 

Peter & Zorka Abrman, 
Your Missions Outreach in Slovakia  

 

   e-mail: abrmanbbfi@gmail.com         

For how can I endure to see the evil that shall come unto my people? Or how can I endure to see the destruction of my kindred? 
                               Esther 8:6   

 
 Esther 8:6   

 


